

1st October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers.

As part of the Early Years Foundation Stage at Murrayfield Primary Academy we will be creating a 'Learning Journey' of some of your child's work and activities at school.

This, as the title suggests, will show the journey, the development and progress of your child, over the next academic year. Learning Journeys will then be sent home to you at the end of the year as a reminder of your child's experiences at Murrayfield.

In order to start the Learning Journey we would like to invite you to spend some time in school with your child to begin their book. For Nursery parents this time will also include a brief presentation to outline expectations and routines in Nursery. Please come to the front office.

Nursery: 10.45am on Thursday 18th October **Reception:** 2.00pm on Thursday 18th October.

You may wish to bring photos of your child from a baby to the age they are now. These photos can be cut and glued into the Learning Journeys and they may include special moments of their life, celebrations (such as birthdays), achievements (such as riding a bike) and family members. We will provide, glue, scissors felt-tip pens, pencils and crayons to help make the books special.

It would be lovely to see as many of you as possible at this event and it will give you an opportunity to meet some of the staff working with your child. If, however, you cannot attend you are still welcome to send some photos (in a named envelope) and we will add them with your child.

Please complete and return the slip below to indicate whether you are able to attend.

Yours faithfully		
Becki Lemke		
EYFS Lead		



EYFS Learning Journey Workshop

Nursery: 10.45am on Thursday 18th October. 18th October.	Reception: 2.00p	m on Thursday
Child's Name	Class	·
I am able to attend this event and will bring the	photos with me.	Yes / No
I am not able to attend but I will send some phoenvelope) to be added to my child's Learning J	•	Yes / No